
 

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital 
Upper Byron Place 

Clifton 
Bristol 

BS8 1JU 
 

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

Friday 28th June 2013  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
The week ahead, Monday 1st July to Saturday 6th July  
 

 Monday will see the first phase of a three phase handover of the Grade II* listed building. From 
Monday, Nuffield will take position of the first and second floors. Our site offices will move from 
the site cabins in the car park to the first floor of the listed building. 

 Following this re-location, a number of site cabins will be removed from site. This is likely to 
happen on Thursday utilising the services of a mobile crane. 

 Prior to removing the existing timber fence that runs along the rear of the 4-11 Clifton Hill, our 
garden maintenance contractors will carry out some clearance works to the rear pathway. All 
scrub and brush will be cleared in an effort to enhance this patch of land prior to installing the 
new acoustic fence. The area adjacent to the end of the pathway being particularly overgrown. 

 On the hospital building, works will progress both internally and externally. 
 Works to the stable block are on-going and installation of the new medical gas plant will 

commence. 

 The Grade II listed building works will progress with decorating, flooring and fit-out works 
ongoing.  

  
 
Best regards, 

Steve 
Steve Nicholson 
Project Commissioning Manager 
Chesterfield Re-development Project 
07917 240937 
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The photo to the left 

shows how the 
finishing works are 
progressing on the 

Grade II* listed 
building refurbishment 


